
 
 
 

 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
March 8, 2017 
 
Re:  Culinary Health Center 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
Culinary Health Fund will open a new, multi-service health care facility called the Culinary 
Health Center this summer. The current network will remain intact, and Culinary participants 
will not be required to get their medical care at the Health Center or change providers.  
 
The new center will offer primary care, pediatric care, dental, vision a 24/7 urgent care as well as 
a secondary Culinary pharmacy.  The goal of the Health Center is to give members expanded 
access to care and services in a location that is convenient to them and will be located at 650 N. 
Nellis Blvd. 
 
While there are no current plans for a second Culinary Health Center, our focus continues to be 
on providing our members with the easy access to quality medical care. We anticipate that the 
new Culinary Health Center will help us achieve this important goal. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund Administrative Services, LLC 


